
 

Reading, writing, spelling and grammar 
will be taught daily. Reading lessons will 

focus on reading fluency, speed and accuracy as well 
as the skills to develop comprehension. This will be 
supported through our Power of Reading teaching 
sequences that focus on journeying through our new 
book Marcy and the Riddle of the Sphinx. 
Modelled and shared writing lessons will give the 
children the opportunity to plan, draft, edit and 
improve their writing. 
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This term, our topic is Going Global. 

In the past, travel and transport was 
very limited, so ancient civilisations 
such as Egypt were very restricted. 

  
Today, transport is much easier, so 

both travel and trade have expanded. 
We often eat fruit and vegetables 

from different countries, and use raw 
materials from across the world.  

How does that impact our daily lives? 

 

 

We will start the term looking at place value and 
remembering which columns we use for ones, tens, 

hundreds and thousands.  

We will work on developing our fluency and using more 
efficient written methods for the addition and subtraction 

of three and four-digit numbers. 

In the second part of the term, we will extend our 
knowledge of times tables and develop written methods for 

multiplication and division. 

 

Reminders 
 

PE days: Wednesday and Friday.  
Full PE kit to be worn to school on 

those days. 
 

Children have been given water 
bottles which will remain in school. 

They do not need to bring their own. 

Humanities 
During the first half term, we will focus on Ancient Egypt. The 
children will develop an understanding of chronology and learn 
about the daily lives of Ancient Egyptians, their leaders and the 

contrasts between the rich and the poor. 
 
In the second half term, we will study maps of the world and 

explore trade, tourism, and transportation. 
 

 
Creative Learning 

        Art lessons will be linked to the study of  
Ancient Egypt.  We will explore Ancient Egyptian artwork 

and create artefacts in a similar style. 
In DT classes, we will be investigating pneumatics and making 

our own working models.  

PSHE  
In PSHE this term, we will explore relationships and our 

rights and responsibilities. 

This term, we have three focuses in RE. 
People: We will be looking at the family of God in scripture. 
We will explore our own family trees and compare them with 
that of Jesus. 
Called: We will explore the sacraments of Baptism and 
Confirmation and what belonging to the church and other 
groups is like. 
Gift: We will reflect on God’s gift of love and friendship in 
Jesus and what that means for us in our daily lives. 
 

Our Science topic for this term is Sound.  
We will be focusing on the different sounds 
around us, identifying different sources of                 
sounds as well as looking at how sound travels and how we 
perceive and understand it. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

   

  

 

Prayer Focus 
Our worship and prayer throughout the year, is guided by the Liturgical calendar of the Church, with 
themes each week based on the Gospel reading for each Sunday.  Alongside this, we will have specific 

focus each month on the following themes:   
 

a) September: Being a Missionary Disciple  
 

b) October: Our Lady of the Rosary  
 

c) November:  Remembrance  
 

d) December:  Our Advent Journey  
 

Healthy child, Healthy mind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting your 
child at home… 


